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While the County is pleased with the results, efforts over the past two weeks have been made to increase 
awareness of the program in zip codes outside of the city of Springfield.  In addition, upon review of the above 
statistics one of the partner agencies will be reaching out to Hispanic/Latino groups to increase awareness of 
the program.  A review of Average Median Income levels support that the program is reaching prioritization 
goals of households below 50% of area average median income by household size. 


